Swedish Trade Federation

www.svenskhandel.se

Från: Maria.ASENIUS@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Maria.ASENIUS@ec.europa.eu]
Skickat: den 11 januari 2015 15:51

Till: Kvarfordt, Stefan

Kopia: Jon.NYMAN@ec.europa.eu

Ämne: RE: Additional information following meeting before the

Christmas holidays

Thank you very much. Let's stay in touch. I do visit Sweden at irregular intervals, so that could also present an opportunity to get a better understanding of small businesses' views.

Yours

mia

Maria ASENIUS

Head of Cabinet Commissioner Cecilia MALMSTRÖM Trade <image001.png> **European Commission**BERL 11/334
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium
+32 2 295 95 92

maria.asenius@ec.europa.eu http://ec.europa.eu/malmstrom

From:

[mailto:

Sent: Friday, January 09, 2015 4:40 PM **To:** ASENIUS Maria (CAB-MALMSTROM) **Cc:** NYMAN Jon (CAB-MALMSTROM)

Subject: Additional information following meeting before

the Christmas holidays

Dear Ms Åsenius,

Thank you very much for taking time to meet me and my colleagues from EuroCommerce before the Christmas holidays. In connection with some of the issues we discussed at the meeting, I am enclosing some (additional)